
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING THE CITY’S PUBLIC 
HEARING ON THE BIENNIAL CERTIFIED AUDIT REPORT FOR 

FISCAL YEARS 2018/19 AND 2019/20 
 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 12, 2021, 10:00 A.M.  
 
 

The City of Sedona hereby gives notice of a public hearing to be held at the regularly 
scheduled City Council meeting on July 27, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. in connection with the City’s 
report on its Biennial Certified Audit of Land Use Assumptions, Infrastructure Improvement 
Plan, and Development Impact Fees. At the hearing, the City will accept verbal and written 
comments concerning the Biennial Certified Audit report.  
  
FY 2018-2019 & FY 2029-2020 Development Impact Fee Biennial Audit  
  
The report is also available on the City’s website at www.sedonaaz.gov.  
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.sedonaaz.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/43893/637606464472530000
http://www.sedonaaz.gov/
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